
 

 

GATEWAY DECORATIVE ARTISTS 
DECEMBER 7, 2009 

 
The December Meeting of Gateway Decorative Artists was a Christmas 
Party, held on the 6th at Andre’s Restaurant on Telegraph Road.  The party 
started at 12:30 p.m. and scheduled to end at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Lorie Reece had a surprise gift at the table for everyone.   We played a few 
games and prizes were given to the winners.   
 
Ginger German gave the invocation.  We then had a delicious buffet meal 
and drinks from the bar. 
 
After dinner, Marilyn Harnett was in charge of the Installation of Officers 
for 2010, as follows: 
   President ------------------ Gloria Falk 
   Vice President ------------ Jim Lair 
   Program Chair ------------ Lorie Reece 
   Membership Chair ------- Jo Lair 
   Recording Secretary ----- Jean Rogenhofer 
   Treasurer -------------------Donna Wessel 
   Newsletter Editor ---------Ingrid Oertli 
 
After the officers were installed, Jean Rogenhofer presented the 2009 Gold 
Brush Award to Vada Galvan. 
 
Those that brought an ornament for the ornament exchange played the 
“Right Family” game.  Then everyone showed the ornament they received 
and told who it was from. 
 
Pictures were taken of the 2010 officers. 
 
It was then time for the party to end, and to give hugs,  Christmas wishes 
and congratulations to Vada before going home. 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        Jean Rogenhofer  
        Recording Secretary 
 


